Ligonier Park Board Meeting – Monday, October 21, 2013 5:15pm – Ligonier Sports & Recreation Center

Board Members Present: Jeana Leamon, Jake Gloor, Ray Collet, Gary Byers, Daric Weimer

Administration Present: Alan Duncan

Citizens:

The meeting was called to order by board president Jeana Leamon

The board approved the minutes for September. Motion by Byers, second by Gloor. All ayes. Weimer abstained.

The board approved the claims registers for the months of August \$25, 936.88 & September \$23,743.96. Motion by Weimer, second by Gloor. All ayes.

Citizens:

Unfinished business:

Alan reported on the meeting held at city hall on October 10th regarding Pettit Park. 15 people were in attendance and a lot of input was received.

Another meeting is scheduled for November 7 at the Rec. Center and Pat Brown from Sitescapes will present an outline of a master plan for the park.

Regarding the offer from John Dullock from Goshen to donate an airplane to place in a military memorial in Pettit Park, the board felt that it is too large for the area and asked Alan to call him and thank him and decline the offer.

Alan talked with John Petitt regarding the signage for Pettit Park and he is fine with the signs that would include donation plaques that Alan suggested and John also stated that the Pettit family has donated the property in Kenney Park to the park.

New Business:

Alan informed the board that the city parks will be closing next week..

Other Business:

Programs:

K & 1 and 2 & 3 grade basketball games will start on November 2. Senior Fitness starts on November 11 and Aerobics starts on November 12. The 23rd annual Turkey Shoot is scheduled for Saturday, November 23.

The meeting was adjourned at 5:35pm. Motion by Weimer, second by Byers All ayes.

President of Park Board

/ Jeana Leamon

Secretary of Park Board

Daric Weimer